
  

 

 

  

Dear MAX Supporter,    
 
You are cordially invited to join MAX Charter School’s annual 
fundraising efforts by co-sponsoring or contributing to our  
12th Annual Race for Their Future 5K Race Fest to be held 
Saturday, March 14, 2020, at Peltier Park.  
 
MAX Charter School is committed to meeting the unique 
educational needs of children with dyslexia and other language- 
related differences throughout the Bayou Region. If you wish to 
learn more about our one-of-a-kind school and our mission, 
please take a moment to visit our website at 
www.maxcharter.org. 
 
The enclosed brochure includes more Race Fest details and a 
Sponsor Form. 
 
Proceeds from this race will once again benefit the students at 
MAX. Money collected from the fundraiser will be used to 
purchase supplies, services, and technology for the students as 
well as to hire much needed paraprofessionals who will assist in 
the education of our students. 
 
We ask that you please consider sponsoring this event. Any 
contributions are sincerely appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Rebecca B. Walker, Principal 
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